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24 January 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Blood Brothers Performance 
 
I am writing to remind you that your child has secured a place on the trip to see Blood Brothers 
at the Princess Theatre on Wednesday 20 March 2024.   
 
Payment details and consent forms are now available on ParentPay and I would be grateful if 
these could be completed as soon as possible.  
 
The trip will depart College promptly at 6.15 pm. We will return to college at approximately 10.30 
pm.  If your child no longer wishes to attend I would be grateful if you could email 
kchambers@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk so the ticket can be offered to another student.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs K Chambers 

 Deputy Head of English  
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